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We are in support of any and all means to make building responsibly inside the UGB.  

We are not in support of expanding the UGB, yet we recognize that delays in 

permitting, uncertainty with costs relating to requirements that are arbitrary or don't 

make sense for every project are constraining efforts to build quality housing.  We 

can't build the way the city wants/needs us to build, rules have to bend to make 

things faster and easier and less risky for builders.   


